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Jonathan Stopes-Roe To: mrjustice.owen@ GRO-C 

02/10/2006 15:17 
cc: Mark.giddena cRow._._._._ Brian _Bradley/HP -SLJDOHOGB@1GRO-ci 

Richard_Vallance GRO-C_._._._._._.. 
bcc: 

Subject: vCJD Trust - meeting 5 October 

Dear Robert 

I am looking forward to our meeting on Thursday (4:30 at your chambers at the RCJ), when 
we can follow up your proposals for revision of the vCJD Trust Deed. I understand that 
David Stevens and Richard Valiance will also be attending; I will be bringing Mark Gidden 
and Brian Bradley. 

I thought it might be helpful to jot down some questions and points for discussion (attached - 
could Richard please arrange for it to be forwarded to David Stevens?). No doubt there are 
many other points that I have missed. My aim is to clarify the proposals themselves, but also 
to test the basis for them. Please forgive any rough edges and legal solecisms! 

Jonathan Stopes-Roe 
Head of Strategy & Legislation 
Health Protection Division 
Department of Health 
Wellington House 
1 GRO-C 1 .-.-._.-._.-.-.-._.-.-.-.-.-.-, 
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